From: Jeffrey Fischbach

To: Greg Weiner

Subject: RE: SR 23-185 - Rudy"s Auto Repair attachments
Date: Monday, August 21, 2023 8:43:21 AM

Greg,

Correct, no incident report since there were no calls for service.

Have at it with the DC if you want.......It's frequent the DC doesn't get back to us.....but unusual for this one.....I was
going to attempt a call sometime this week if I didn't get an email response......Nhia should speak with Dan about
our process for this if she has questions.

I'll be the person attending the hearing.
Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSI - Licensing Division

City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9106 / Fax: 651-266-9124
jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Greg Weiner <Greg. Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 8:24 AM

To: Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: SR 23-185 - Rudy's Auto Repair attachments

Hi Jeff,

Based on the attachments, has there not been confirmation that the district council was notified prior to applying?
Looks like they never got back to you. I can try reaching out as well.

Also, I don't see a police incident report. Were there no incidents at all for that address?

Thanks,

Greg Weiner

Executive Assistant — City Council
Saint Paul City Council

Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
651-266-8512
He/him/his
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